
 

 

 

 

 

Monday 13
th

 November 2023  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

This week, the school will celebrate the feast day of our saint, ‘St Hugh of Lincoln’.  

The whole school mass will be held on Friday 17
th

 November at 9:30am. It would be 

lovely for you all to join us in celebration. The mass will also pay tribute to Pauline 

Sheldon’s extensive time as one of the school’s governors who has retired from her 

role. We would like to thank Mrs Sheldon for her commitment and dedication to our 

school over the past 17 years.   

 

In addition, the children will be asked to wear orange on Friday in dedication to Jude 

Anderson who sadly passed away from Bone Cancer. Jude was a former pupil who 

would have been 18 years old on Friday. We are asking for a £1 donation as we are 

fundraising for the Bone Cancer Research Trust. Thank you for your continued 

support.  

 

Reading Breakfast  

 

Thank you to the parents/carers and children who attended the Year 1 Reading 

Breakfast on Friday. This Friday we will hold the Reading Breakfast for Year 2 

children. Please come to the school hall at 8:30am. Refreshments will be available 

and we hope this week we don’t burn the toast!      

      

RHE – Relationship and Health Education   

 

The delivery of RHE is a statutory requirement for primary schools. At the start of the 

Autumn Term, you received a curriculum overview informing you about RHE taking 

place this term. We suggest you read this and please do not hesitate to come and 

speak to us if you have any questions. If we do not hear from you we will presume 

that you want your child present for these sessions.   

 

Building Fund 

 

Each year we ask for a voluntary donation of £20 per family towards the Salford 

Diocese Building Fund. Every year we benefit greatly from the scheme as your 

donation assists greatly with building projects. This is available to donate through 

Parent Pay. With your kind donations we are able to bid for projects that help 

maintain our school.  

 

Asthma 

 

If your child has asthma, please complete the new Asthma Form. These forms have 

been given out to parent/carers who filled out the old style form. Children who have 



reliever inhalers in school are permitted to keep them in their tray, bag or locker. It is 

expected that a spare inhaler is given to the class teacher also. It is parental 

responsibility to ensure these are regularly kept in date. If you need a form, please go 

to the school office.  

 

Text Message Service 

 

Please contact the school by phone or email. The text service is no longer working.  

 

PTA 

 

Thank you to the PTA who met last week to discuss the Christmas Fair taking place 

on Sunday 3
rd

 December. Lots of great ideas, watch this space to hear upcoming 

news!  

  

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mrs Atherton and Mr Smith  

         

 

 


